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HEARING - Consider recommendations regarding the Revised Water Well Permit Application, as follows:
(EST. TIME: 30 MIN.)

a) Receive and file a new Water Well Permit Application, which will be put into service on July 21, 2015; and

b) Determine that the above actions are organizational and administrative activities of government that are not a
project under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to section 15378(b)(5) of the CEQA
Guidelines, and direct staff to file a Notice of Exemption.
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